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November 7, 2022
CLASSES FOR ALL IN-PERSON LEARNERS CONTINUE

Dear Parents/Guardians:

There were new developments on the provincial labour front today.

The Premier of Ontario agreed to rescind Bill 28.

The Canadian Union of Public Employees (CUPE) agreed to return to the bargaining table.
It is our hope that the parties at the provincial level may reach a negotiated settlement.
CUPE members across Ontario will be back to work as of Tuesday, November 8, 2022.
This includes our valued custodial and maintenance employees in all Rainbow Schools.
We look forward to having a full complement of staff in schools as of tomorrow.

We thank you and your children for your continued patience and understanding.

Please be assured that we will share any further developments with you, as necessary.

Sincerely,

L5t

Bruce Bourget
Director of Education



